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AUTUMN TERM INFORMATION 
 
Autumn Term starts on TUESDAY 6th SEPTEMBER. Staff have a training day on 
Monday 5th September, so school will be open should you need to contact us.  
 
The price of school meals from Chartwells rises to £2.30 in the new term. 
Meals will still be free for pupils in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2.  Chartwells will 
continue to run their ‘buy four get one free’ offer for pupils having lunch for a 
whole week.  
 
Fruit snack system. To make the payment and collection of fruit money easier, you 
will be able to pay via our ParentPay online system for the Autumn term which will 
be £7 for the whole term.  
 
P.E. We will be continuing our contract with Plymouth Argyle sports coaches next 
term. Children will need to have their PE kits in school from the start of term 
please, as we will start PE lessons in the first week.  
 
Parentpay.  Please can you make sure that you have cleared any outstanding trip or 
lunch money balances on Parentpay for this academic year. Thank You.  
 
WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU ALL IN 
SEPTEMBER AND WE HOPE THAT YOU HAVE A 
LOVELY SUMMER BREAK.  
OUR VERY BEST WISHES GO WITH THE CHILDREN 
LEAVING US  - WE WILL MISS YOU!  
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